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Boston, USA
June 7, 2025

To: Prof. Almir Badnjevic¢

Member IFMBE Administrative Council (Clinical engineering division)
Associate Editor Health and Technology

badnjevic.almir@gmail.com

Subject: The IUPESM Fellowship
Dear Prof. Almir Badnjevi¢,

| am delighted to write on behalf of the International Union for Physical and
Engineering Sciences in Medicine (IUPESM) to inform you that in recognition
of your outstanding contribution to the international development of Physical
and Engineering Sciences in Medicine, you have been elected a Fellow of the
IUPESM. Please accept our warmest congratulations and gratitude for your
high-level contribution to the international advancements of our profession.

The Fellowship consists of a Diploma and a Badge, and it bestows the right to
use the designation FIUPESM after the name of the awardee.

The honor will be presented during the World Congress on Medical Physics
and Biomedical Engineering to be held in Adelaide, Australia from 29
September to 4 October 2025. There will be an announcement in the IUPESM
media. | would be most grateful for a digital photograph of yourself which
you would like to be used in the announcement. | do hope you will accept this
honor and receive the same at the World Congress. We will send more details
regarding the award ceremony at the Congress closer to the date.

Congratulating you once again and looking forward to welcoming you in
Adelaide.

Kind regards
AT fann,
Madan Rehani, PhD

Massachusetts General Hospital & Harvard Medical School, Boston, USA
President IUPESM



